ASCLA Library Consultants Interest Group
2011-2012 Highlights
June 8, 2012
2011-2012 Leadership Team:

Chair: Carol Ann Desch

Vice Chair/Chair Elect: Jeannette Smithee

Past Chair: Nancy Bolt

Secretary: Jean Porter

Members At Large: Carole Fiore, Alan Kleiman, Sara Laughlin
Number of Members:  50 and climbing!!
Major Accomplishments:

· Under the leadership of Nancy Bolt and Jean Porter, created an ASCLA Library Consultants Code of Ethics which is being considered for adoption by the ASCLA Board in Anaheim. An open hearing was held at 2012 Midwinter meeting in Dallas.

· Under the leadership of Nancy Bolt, partnered with PLA on a “Consultants Give Back” event at the 2012 PLA Conference and also for 2012 ALA Annual in Anaheim (Sunday, June 24, 1:30 to 5:30 p.m., Room 203 B Anaheim CC)
· Again, under Nancy’s leadership, offering an exciting conference program in Anaheim: Essential Facilitation: Practical Tools for Guiding Groups, Monday, June 25, 10:30 a.m.- 12 noon. The featured speaker, Patty McManus, Senior Consultant from Interaction Associates, will speak on "Decision Making Without Pain: Tips and Tools for Leading Groups to Success." Interaction Associates supports global leadership development through training, consulting, and facilitation. Sharing the podium with Ms. McManus will be Ann Joslin, Director of the Idaho Commission for Libraries and Nancy Bolt, President of Nancy Bolt & Associates. Both Ms Joslin and Ms Bolt have had extensive Interaction Associates training and use it in their daily work.
· Chairperson Desch sent a personal invitation to prior attendees of “ASCLA Consulting Toolkit” preconferences inviting them to join the ASCLA LCIG and to join ASCLA.

· Vice-ChairJeannette Smithee developed a longterm LCIG leadership transition plan and a new leadership team will be in place for 2012-2013.

Planned Activities 2012-2013:

· Offer one ASCLA Preconference – “Consulting Toolkit” with Nancy Bolt, Sara Laughlin and others in 2013, either at midwinter or annual conference.
· Partner again with PLA for “Consultants Give Back” at 2013 Annual in Chicago (program proposal submitted to ASCLA by Nancy Bolt)
· Two annual conference programs for 2013 (program proposals submitted to ASCLA by Jeannette Smithee and Sara Laughlin):
· Do those numbers mean anything?

· Two speakers from IMLS, Carlos Manjarrez and Matthew Birnbaum, will discuss the current state of library evaluation and will propose establishing an informal network of people who do library studies, evaluation, and research to learn from each other and increase the capacity within the field to create and use meaningful statistics and evaluation.

· Making more effective decisions 

· Consultants and change agents Joan Frye Williams and George Needham offer proven techniques for making effective decisions more nimbly and confidently.
· Hold at least one discussion forum on a “hot topic” of interest to library consultants at the 2013 Midwinter meeting in Seattle

· Continue to build interest, participation and membership in LCIG through ALAConnect, Interface, press releases and other communication avenues. 
